
Letter:  Proud  of  CTC
accomplishments
To the community,

As time goes by, and the older I get, it is truly rewarding to
look back and reminisce over the many wonderful California
Tahoe Conservancy projects that we have accomplished in Lake
Tahoe.

I attribute our major successes to the outstanding Conservancy
staff. Their knowledge, energy, and motivation make my tenure
on this board very worthwhile.

I have always been very proud to say I am a member of the
California Tahoe Conservancy. Although 29 years have come and
gone, we still have a very bright future at Lake Tahoe.

I hope you will take a look at the Conservancy’s 2014 Report
to learn more about this year’s highlights. Thank you for your
continued support. Wishing you happy holidays and a wonderful
2015.

Sincerely,

Larry Sevison, chair of the California Tahoe Conservancy

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/12/letter-proud-of-ctc-accomplishments/
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http://tahoe.ca.gov/about-us/annual-reports/

